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CLUB OFFICERS 
 
Frank Bayles —President—812-343-5093 or bayles281@gmail.com 
Billy Danforth —Vice-President— 812-579-5017 or billyd50@hotmail.com 
Tammy Adams— Treasurer —812-603-8207 or gohoosiers100@yahoo.com 
Stormy Butler —Secretary—812-371-8519 or  stormy@cimtechsolutions.com 
 
 

 
The next meeting will be held on SEPTEMBER 11, 2013 at the Golden 
Corral.  You are welcome to join us for dinner beginning at 6:00 PM.  The meeting 
will start at 7:00 PM.   



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Somernites Cruise, Somerset KY 
August 23-24, 2013   If you want to cruise down with the Club (nice, 
non-interstate most of the way), please meet at Frank’s shop by 9:00 a.m. 
Friday morning.  
Bayles Fabric & Upholstery, 10140 S. US Highway 31, Elizabethtown, 
IN 47232.  ???  Contact Frank @ 812-343-5093. 
 
Pony Drive & Fish Fry  
September 14, 2013 @ Frank’s shop 
Drive info/time will be announced.  Please bring a dessert and/or a 
covered dish.  Frank will provide the fish.  Please bring lawn chairs, 
dining utensils and your own beverages. 
 
 
 

             
 
 
AUGUST 
        
21st—Don Huckaby     
 
SEPTEMBER    
 
4TH – Leah Kuhn      8th – Lenora Parrott & Tyler Dewar      14th – Sharon Parker 
19th – Linda Ross      25th  
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
We have a balance of $2,459.88 in the bank. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Looking for something to do?? 
 
 
Scoop The Loop 
August 24, 2013, downtown Seymour, IN 
 
NHRA Nationals Drag Race 
August 29-Sept 2, Indianapolis, IN    www.nhra.com 
 
Derby City September Stampede Mustang & All Ford Car Show 
September 6-7, Louisville, KY    www.derbycitymustangclub.com 
 
5th Annual St. Peter Lutheran Church Car, Motorcycle & Tractor Show 
September 7, 2013 in Waymansville. 
 
Edinburgh Car Show 
September 14, 2013 at the park.  Please contact Tammy Adams for more detail. 
 
Hot Rods & Rock-n-Roll 
September 21, 2013 at downtown Columbus, IN.  Additional information will be forthcoming on 
whether or not HMC members will help with parking. 
 
Hope Heritage Day Parade 
September 29, 2013 @ Hope, IN 
 
Mustang 50th Anniversary 
April 2014 – the link to register is on our HMC website. 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 Wednesday, August 14, 2013 
 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 

 
• Nine HMC members attended the Corvette Club Car Show in Columbus.  We won the 

group participation trophy and Dallas McKinney was drawn at the meeting to be the 
keeper of that trophy  
 

• Four HMC members attended the Fort Wayne show.  Frank Bayles received a first place 
award and Dave & Valarie Sell received top 3. 
 

• No one attended the Kenneland show. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 

• The 50/50 drawing was won by Jerry Mihay  = $9.00 
 

• New HMC members, Don & Kristy Huckaby of Columbus, were introduced. 
 

• Tammy Adams gave us the following detail on the 2013 Summer Slam. 
 

o We had a total of 101 vehicles register. 
o We raised $3,943.66 – meaning The Love Chapel and Make-A-Wish were each 

given a check from the HMC for $1,971.83. 
o The Love Chapel will be able to feed 30 families for a month from that donation. 
o We received an additional $57 from lemonades, baked items, etc. after 2:45.  

Tammy will keep that money in our account to kick off next year’s show. 
o Thank-you letters will be sent to all our vendors & supporters. 
o “Thanks!” to:  Tammy Adams for chairing this event, all the HMC members that 

helped in any way with the show, to Dave Sell for volunteering to DJ and to Joe 
Draper for the use of his DJ equipment. 
 

• Frank Bayles was absent because he was on his way to the Woodward show in Michigan. 
 

• Per Billy, we are up by 25/26 cars at Ritters weekly challenge.  Our “round-up” on 08/13 
scored us 38 Mustangs but there were 24 Corvettes that showed up.  This challenge will 
end the Tuesday after Labor Day so we need to keep attendance up. 
 

• Tammy Adams presented an idea to have special shirts made incorporating the HMC 
logo along with the 50th Mustang Anniversary logo for those planning to attend that 50th 
Anniversary event next year. 



 
 

 
 

 
• Since Frank can no longer get club shirts from the previous vendor, Andrew Johns did 

some research and found a silk screen vendor for $13.60 per shirt.  Tammy discussed 
other potential vendors that she is researching. 
 

• Don’t forget to see Dave Sell if you are interested in the HMC book. 
 

• It has been reported that Joe Draper (DJ @ Ritters) has suffered somewhat of a setback.  
Frank wants to give a donation from our club and to collect donations from anyone 
willing at Ritters.  Kyle Weidner proposed giving a club donation for the use of his 
equipment at the Summer Slam.  Tammy proposed $100 and those members in 
attendance supported that proposal.  Please keep Joe Draper in your prayers. 
 

• Rick Mackey suggested that we set up a tent at the upcoming Hod Rods & Rock-n-Roll 
show in Columbus to showcase our club and to hopefully increase membership. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Farmer’s Market Corn Toss – www.kraftrecipes.com           
 
  

1       Tbsp. olive oil         
1       small sweet onion, chopped       
1       red bell pepper, chopped   
2       ears corn on the cob, kernels removed   
1       large (or 2 small) zucchini, sliced  
¼      cup chopped fresh parsley             
¼      tsp. black pepper             
¼      cup grated Parmesan cheese, divided  
            
Preparation 

 
Heat oil in a large skillet on medium heat.  Add onions and red pepper; cook and stir 3 
minutes.  Stir in corn and zucchini; cook and stir 5 minutes or until all vegetables are 
crisp-tender.  Remove from heat. 
 
Stir in parsley, black pepper and 2 Tbsp. cheese. 
 
Top with remaining cheese. 
 



 
 

 
 

Hint:  Add garlic and/or chopped pineapple.  Add grilled chicken to make a complete 
meal. 


